
September 11-17
Look What We’re Learning Contact

Events
Monday, September 11 
● Reading Homework “A 

Slice of Ocean Life”. 
Homework is due 
tomorrow.

Wednesday, September 13
● Math Homework- 

Subtraction and Place 
Value worksheet.  
Homework is due 
tomorrow.

Thursday, September 14 
● Early Dismissal at 1:25 

Friday, September 15 
● Family Night- PTO Picnic 

5:30-7:00

Reading: For the next three weeks, we will be learning 
about main idea and supporting details. This week, we 
will focus on what is the main idea and how to find 
details that will support the main idea.  

Math: We will still be reviewing place value and 
addition with regrouping up to the millions place. This 
week, we will begin reviewing subtraction with 
regrouping. By the end of the week, students will be 
practice subtracting numbers up to the million place 
value.

Grammar & Writing: In writing, we will learn how to 
write a constructed response. We will focus on 
answering questions in complete sentence and using 
evidence from the text to support our answer.  During 
grammar, we will learn how to write possessives. 
Students will learn when to add ‘s and when to add s’ 
depending if the noun is singular or plural. 

Vocabulary: Our next vocabulary unit will cover the 
Greek and Latin roots and prefixes cred (believe), de- 
and dis- (opposite, against). The quiz over these words 
will be on Friday and the list of vocabulary words, 
definitions, and examples are on the back of this 
newsletter.

Salk Elementary 650-5304
Miss Dublak ext. 6476
Mrs. Harrell ext. 6460
Mr. Michniewicz ext. 6461
Ms. Shultz ext. 6446
Mrs. Williams ext. 6440

A Few Notes...
Thank you to all of the families who were able to 
attend Open House last Thursday. We loved meeting 
all of the wonderful families of our awesome kids! 
Many of the photos taken that night are now posted 
to our website www.salkfourthgrade.weebly.com

The website is also a great resource if you are 
looking for extra practice on the skills we are 
learning in class. 

http://www.salkfourthgrade.weebly.com

